
 

 



 

The Global and Local Justice Initiative is an interdisciplinary, inter -school collaboration 



 
A look at the 2017 Global and Local 

Social Justice Conference! 





 

A Look at ATLAS Week 2017 



 

My professional and academic 

interests have always centered around 

the relationship between 

underserved/minority communities 

and the government. This stemmed 

from a passion for politics and a belief 

that all politics are local. Following the 

unrest in Ferguson, Missouri in 2014, 

I decided I wanted to pursue that 

passion back in my hometown of St. 

Louis, so I decided to apply the Master 

of Public Administration program here 

at Saint Louis University. A fter 

speaking with faculty in the Political 

Science Department, I felt that at SLU 

I'd have the best opportunity to gain a 

strong foundation of knowledge 

through the core coursework, while 

having the chance to also pursue my 

interests via a host of electiv es. 

Ultimately, SLU turned out to be the 

perfect fit. The icing on the cake was 

finding out that I had been awarded a 

Diversity Fellowship through the 

Graduate Education Office. The award 

has given me the financial and 

academic flexibility to deepen my 

edu cation at Saint Louis University 

and pursue really dynamic 

professional opportunities  

What the Diversity Fellowship  
Means to Caleb Bobo 

Above: Caleb sitting on a bench on 
West Pine. 





 

Anna Liu went on a two week research trip to China in March with the support from the Department 



 

On March 30th, the Department of Political Science and Pre-Health/Pre-Law 

Program sponsored a session on preparing for law school that brought together 

representatives from the Writing Center, Career Services Office, Political Science, 

Pre-Health/Pre-Law, and SLU Law Admissions, along with current law students 

from SLU Law and Wash U Law (SLU Alums!) to provide information to more than 

twenty-five students from across campus about how to prepare for applying to and 

attending law school. 

SLU Alumni Give Undergrads  
Law School Advice 



 

Goodbye Jeffrey!   
Newsletter Student Editor Graduates 

Dr. Groff and two colleagues (Olufemi Taiwo, Ph.D. candidate, UCLA; Dr. Mark Norris Lance, Georgetown) 
convened a panel (


